
Commonwealth Edison
One First National Plaza. Ch.cago. Ilknois
Address Reply to. Post Off.ce Box 767
Chicago, lltinois 60690

July 27, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Dcnton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commi: ; ion
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Additional Information Regarding
the Fire Protection Program
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295 and 50-304

Reference (a): April 9, 1979 letter from W. F.

Naughton to H. R. Denton

Dear Mr. Denton:

Per Reference (a), Commonwealth Edison Company
indicated that Item 3.2.5 (Control Room Analysis)of the
Zion Station Safety Evaluation Report dated March 1978 would
be completed by August 1, 1979. This modification involves
the installation of test switches in each enaential indication
circuit in the I and C racks in the electric equipment room
in the event of fire damage.

Due to an underestimate of the scope of the design
work involved, this modification will not be completed as
scheduled. Currently, the design has been completed and the
modifications are in progress. The revised completion date is
estimated to be october 12, 1979.

Please address any additional questions tha t you
might have concerning this matter to this office.

One (1) signed original and thirty-nine (39) copies
of this letter are provided for your use.

Very truly yourn,

kg crw ct

al William P. Naughton
'

Nuclear Licensing Administrator

7 9 08 0 3 0 3 9y Pressurized Water Reactors
O c' o 9

434 \1\


